
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 28th September 

Hi Everyone,   

It definitely feels like we are now into autumn days, 

the weather has definitely become chillier and 

autumnal over this week. When you have a moment 

please dig out the winter coats, scarves and hats in 

the coming last two and a half weeks of term so that 

your child is nice and cosy whilst playing out in the cooler temperatures 

during playtimes and lunch times. It also really helps us if you can ensure all 

of your child’s belongings are labelled.  

 

We are over the half way mark of this half term and when I have been on my 

walks visiting classrooms, I have been so impressed with the standard of 

learning and progress the children have already made in the first half of this 

first half term. We will be opening our doors for our first open afternoon for 

all of our families to visit their children in their classrooms and for you to see all the work, which has 

happened to build temporary classrooms due to our current situation- on Friday 6th of October from 

1.45pm-2.45pm. This will be a great opportunity to have a good look through your child’s learning journeys 

so far, in preparation for our first parent’s evenings of the year, which will take place the week after.  

Our autumn parent’s evenings, will take place on Tuesday 10th of October and 

Wednesday 11th of October. These appointments will be held in your child’s 

classroom and appointments will be available from 3.30pm until 6pm across both 

evenings. Bookings for these sessions will open on Monday the 2nd of October at 

6pm. Please just click on the link to make a booking.   

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/Auth/Admin  We look forward to welcoming you into school and 

showing you around our new remarkable temporary version of Crossflatts Primary School.  

We have an opening for a member of staff to join our committed and hardworking learning support 

assistant team here at school working with children to support their learning and lunch time support. If you 

are interested please see the advert linked below. Please contact Mrs Sugden at school if you would like a 

chat about what the roll involves and further details. 

Friends of Crossflatts are holding our first fundraising activity of the 

academic year, our annual Pumpkin Decorating Competition on Tuesday 

17th October. Prizes will be given per year group and adults there is a 

category for you too! Entries £1. We can't wait to see your spectacular 

spooky creations!  

 

 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/Auth/Admin


 

 

 

Our next meetings will be held on Friday 6th October and Wednesday 11th October via Zoom. Our Annual 

General Meeting will be held on Friday 3rd November. All welcome to attend. Please email 

friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk for further details. 

Attendance:     ‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here are last week's figures:  Whole School: 97.5% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 98.1% 98.2% 96.5% 96.2% 97.6% 97.7% 98.1% 

 

Have a great week ahead everyone!  

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett    
Headteacher 
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